     Sherlock Holmes Is Turning One Hundred Sixty-Five

The Three Garridebs will celebrate Sherlock Holmes’ 165th Birthday on January 26, 2019 at 1:30 at the Hastings-on-Hudson Public Library, 7 Maple Ave. Hastings-on-Hudson, New York 10706.  The doors will be open and refreshments will be available at 1:00 pm, so come early.  


Please let us know via return email by January 20 if you plan to attend this meeting.  This is especially important in case the weather is bad, and we need to communicate with you about canceling or postponing the meeting.  It also helps us in planning for certain portions of the meeting.


Continuing our theme of Women in Distress, the focus of the meeting will be "A Case of Identity.” This meeting will be another chance to present a paper, poem, etc. to the group.  Of course, there will be the ritual toasts, and a quiz on the story of the afternoon, show-and tell, a fun game, a birthday cake, announcements, etc.

Just a reminder about presentations:  a presentation can be scholarly or humorous, in prose, poetry or multi-media - on any Sherlockian topic.  There is a ten-minute maximum for each presentation.  Voluntary presentations have always been the hallmark of our scion, and we hope that each member will make at least one presentation during this year.  For the last several years, we’ve been giving awards for various types of presentations as an extra incentive. If your presentation requires a projector or a lap-top, please let us know in advance.

  
Before the meeting and during the break we’ll be collecting dues ($6 per person, $10 per family).  We recently changed our dues year.  If you paid dues any time since the beginning of 2018 you are paid up until September 2019.  If you can’t attend this meeting and didn’t pay dues in 2018 you can mail a check, payable to The Three Garridebs, to Dr. Dante Torrese, 11 Chestnut Street, Ardsley, NY 10502. 


After the break (more snacks, including the birthday cake), the activity of the meeting will be a brand-new game which will be fun and challenging. 


For Show-and-Tell, our suggestion this time is that you bring an item that you recently added to your collection (maybe something you received as a holiday gift or acquired at the Merchants Room on the birthday weekend).   Of course, this is just a suggestion.  Anything you bring for Show-and-Tell will be welcome and will add to the fun.

 
  
If you’re coming by train from NYC, please call Dante (914-693-8356) if you’d like a ride up the hill from the Hastings train station.  We’ll meet the Hudson (Green) Line train that leaves Grand Central at 12:20 and arrives at Hastings-on-Hudson station at 1:02.  Driving directions are available on our website www.3garridebs.homestead.com or call Ben (914-948-1376).
